
2020	 D E C E M B E R	 2020

We have been so impressed with 

our student’s ability to pivot to 

online art learning with such 

positive and creative attitudes. 

We look forward to seeing 

everyone each and every day we 

teach. Enjoy some examples of 

their work here!

With warm winter regards, 

Your Fine Arts Department

Have a 
wonderful 
&
restful vacation!

HOLIDAY GREETINGS FROM THE 
ART DEPARTMENT! ! !

Above: Phillip Feng Below from left: Ben 
McNamara, Ali Eckstein, Abby Salerno



Olivia Hobson

Abby Salerno Ali EcksteinEde Shepherd

Olivia Hobson Amelia Kroth

ADVANCED 
PAINTING & 
DRAWING

(stay tuned for Intermediate and Foundations in 

January )



Meghan Fay

Phoebe Crooks



MEDIA ARTS

Escher Nadeau

Avery Epstien



Ben McNamara
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McCaslin Miles

McCaslin Miles

Tiyasha Sakar

Tiyasha Sakar



Dylan McNulty

Dylan McNulty

Jennifer Levin-Nussbaum

Jennifer Levin-Nussbaum

Amelia Kroth

Amelia Kroth



Meghan Hewitt



HAVE A WONDERFUL 
& 

WELL DESERVED BREAK!


